
July 9, 2022 PSA Annual Meeting 

Neighborhood Block Watch Report 
 

 

The Neighborhood Block Watch consists of two Co-managers and 11 captains. all - but one - of 

the captains has access to our “private” FB page where we retain records of photos and incident 

reporting. 

 

Reports of incidences were rather low these past few months in Paradise Estates. I sent a report 

to the Mason County Sheriff's Office in mid-June.  The report covered the prior three months.  

There were six incidents reported to Neighborhood Watch during that time. Four incidents were 

about strangers trespassing on the owner’s property (a couple of these had videos of the stranger 

and one had the stranger right at their doorway), one was a theft of a spare tire, and the other was 

about gas stolen from a vehicle on the resident’s property. 

 

My husband and I have placed four new Neighborhood Watch signs throughout our community.  

One is on the fence at the Park along Mason Lake Drive, one on the fence at the main water well 

along Olympic Drive, one on a post along the water-line property on Lakeview Ave, and one at 

the intersection of Olympic Drive and Mason Lake Dr from the direction of Mason Lake Road.  

(Did you know there is an older sign there from the past?)  I think our brighter iteration of the 

Neighborhood Watch sign will attract more views.  

 

I ask all members of our community to report incidents to me, Co-manager Theresa Ancich, or 

your neighborhood Captain.  The Co-Managers and Captains are listed with their contact 

information on Paradise Estate’s website at: http://paradise-service-associates.org. 

 

Please let me know if you require further information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan M. Lord 

Co-Manager for Neighborhood Block Watch at Paradise Estates 


